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Sandy Creek Utility Services, Inc. 
c/o Donald Rasmussen, Vice President 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, Florida 32714 

Facility: Sandy Creek Ranch WWTP 
DEP file number: FLAO10019-002-DWF 
Subject: Application for Transfer of Permit 

Dez: Mr. Rnsmussen: 

On June 25, 2001, the Department of Environmental Protection (Department) received a Legal Notice concerning a Notice of 
Application for Sale, Assignment or Transfer of a Water and/or Wastewater Certificate or Facilities Pursuant to Section 367.071, 
Florida Statutes for the referenced facility. The notice states that notice is hereby given on June 21, 2001 of the application for 
the transfer of certificates from Sandy Creek Utilities, Inc. to Sandy Creek Utility Services, Inc. to provide water and wastewater 
service in Bay County, Florida. The Department responded on July 19,2001 with a Request for Additional Information. Sandy 
Creek Utility Services, Inc. Responded on November 7, 2001with a completed Form 1 and a copy of the sales agreement. On 
December 14,2001, additional information was faxed to our offices by Ben Girtman, Esq., and a telephone conversation 
provided further clarification. Our approval to transfer the permit is granted, contingent upon approval of the sale by the Florida 
Public Service Commission. 

Our records shall be changed from: Sandy Creek Utilities, Inc. 
c/o Gary Souders, President 
1732 Hwy 2297 
Panama City, Florida 32404 

To: Sandy Creek Utility Services, Inc. 
c/o Donald Rasmussen, Vice President 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, Florida 32714 

as owners of the Sandy Creek Ranch WWTP upon receipt of acceptable documentation of the sale approval. Please provide a 
copy of the Florida Public Service Commission sale approval document(s) to the Department. 

When referring to this project, use the file number indicated above. Keep this letter with your permit documents. If you have 
any questions, contact Armando Sarasua oithis office at (850) 595-8364, Extension 1 ! S 5 .  
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Acting Program Administrator 
Water Facilities 

DPMias 
cc: Bay County Health Department 

Ben Girtman, Attorney at Law 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting , Florida Public Service Commission, Docket #O IO852-WS 
Gary Shaffer, FDEPMWDIPCY 
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